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peres SANSKRITI SCHOOL
o Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg
10.05.2016

Dear Parent,

The new school bus routes will start plying from the beginning of the academic
session in July 2016. '
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We will be uploading the new bus routes latest by 20" May 2016 on the
school website which will also indicate the bus stops.

List of children on each bus route will also be uploaded latest by 21* May
2016 based on the requests received so far.

Further details such as timings at which the bus will reach each stop will
also be notified on the website in due course and we request you to kindly
keep checking the school website for regular updates on this even during
the summer break.

In case you wish to withdraw or any of you wish to sign up for the school
bus facility on a particular route, kindly send in an email to
ptatransportcom@gmail.com with a copy to estate@sanskritischool.com
before 20" May 2016. A

Though the school charges bus fees in advance on a quarterly basis, in view
of the fact that the entire bus routes have been reorganized and new
routes are being plied from July 2016, we will be collecting payment for two
months (July-August 2016) only in advance this time. All parents who wish
to avail of school bus services will have to pay the bus fees for the months
of July and August 2016, by 5" June 2016 positively.

If you wish to withdraw from the bus facility from the month of September
onwards after trying out the bus for the months July-August 2016, kindly
intimate the school by the 10" August 2016.

For any doubts and queries please email ptatransportcom@gmail.com with
a cc to estate@sanskritischool.com
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